From: McClue, Jonathan

Sent: 14 January 2016 12:10

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Gray's Inn Road, 2015/6408/P

Please upload to TRIM and M3 for me.

Jonathan McClue
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 4908

We want to hear your views on the changes we are proposing to how we
consult on planning applications. To find out more and have your say visit
www.camden.gov.uk/sci. Consultation closes on the 20 January 2016.
From: Richenda Walford_

Sent: 14 January 2016 1Z:

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Hugh Cullum
Subject: Gray’s Inn Road,

Jonathan

The comment date on this application has just passed so I'm hoping you will accept the comments
from the Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee by email.

These 3 units should remain in commercial use. It’s a main road —good for commercial but
undesirable to live on. Residents might have cars that would add to congestion on the roads and
parking problems in the side streets. The units are very small so the accommodation would be
constrained and unlikely to be occupied by owners, so the frontages, on this main road, might
become dirty and run-down.

From Richenda Walford on behalf of BCAAC, Hugh Cullum, 61B Judd Street, WC1H 9QT, | N

All the best,

Richenda Walford
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